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Your submission for this review:

I cannot believe you are considering a 28% increase in water bills! To do this is in the middle of a cost of living crisis is
irresponsible and shows a complete lack of understanding and care about how tough people are doing it out here. Inflation is
supposed to be under 3%, how on earth can you justify a 28% increase??? Please reconsider and increase bills by no more than
Inflation.





